
From: sylvia terpstra  

Date: July 27, 2020 at 8:35:50 AM PDT 

To: Mayne Island Local Trust Committee 

<MayneIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Development on property above maple drive... 

  

To whom it may concern, 
 
We are not in favour of the proposal for a 10 unit housing development on a property above 
Maple Drive. 
 
We are concerned about the extra stress this would place on the aquifer, and also the potential 
of contaminating it.  This would affect properties below the development including ourselves, 
at . 
 
Thank you for considering our concerns... 
 
Sid and Sylvia Terpstra 
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